
HELLO FROM THE DUZINE/LENAPE PTA!
We are looking forward to an exciting new year and hope you can join us!

The PTA is Your Duzine & Lenape Elementary Schools Connection Point!
Please consider joining the Duzine/Lenape PTA to help support our children and educators through

advocacy and fundraising.

Why Join The PTA?
Volunteer • Witness Improvement • Advocate

Speak Up • Meet New People • Get Connected • Be a Role Model

To become a newmember or to renew your dues, visit our website:
https://tinyurl.com/DuzineLenapePTA

Or scan the QR code below or complete the detachable form below.

IMPORTANT DATES
Sept. PTA Meeting: Tuesday, September 19, 6:30pm @Duzine
Open House: Lenape: Sept. 27 • Duzine: Sept. 28 (Look for emails from the Principals)
Picture Day: Both Schools: Friday, October 27
Yearbooks: Reserve your copy NOW! (use QR code or TinyURL for link)

Join our social media community to stay up-to-date and in-the-know!
Instagram: @newpaltzelementarypta // Facebook: www.facebook.com/DLPTA

Have a question? Want to get involved? Contact us!
Email us at Duzine.Lenape.PTA@gmail.com

2023-2024 PTA Officers:
Jackie Hersh: President // Raffaela Zaccaria & Lindsey WIlliams: Co-Vice President

Sara Ricketson: Secretary // Molly Carrera: Treasurer

Memberships are only $10 and can be purchased by completing this detachable form and circling “membership”.
Want to donate instead? Just complete this detachable form and circle “donation”. Thank you for your support!

MEMBERSHIP DONATION

Name:_____________________________________________ Email:______________________________________________

To submit: send this form and payment in your child’s school folder and their teacher will make sure it gets to us!
Please make checks payable to Duzine/Lenape PTA and put donation or membership in memo.


